
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Patient, 
 
We welcome you to our group as a new patient, and would like to personally thank you for your confidence 
in our practice. 
 
Please let us introduce ourselves: 

 
Physicians:   James M. Johnson, M.D.  Alexandra Rodriguez-Garcia, M.D. 

Raymond D. Suarez, M.D.  Zamyra Lambert, P.A.C. 
 Briggs Geier, D.O.  Micki Sund, C.N.M. 

Cari Cowling, M.D.  Tori White, C.N.M. 
Heather Andrews, M.D.  Heather Young, C.N.M. 
Meghan MacCleary, D.O.   
   

Office Manager:    Jayne Larson 
           
Front Office/Insurance Manager:  Cathy Mills    
     
Back Office Manager:   Debbie Gutierrez 
    
Nurse Manager:   Ellen Watson 

     
     

Please bring your insurance card or other insurance documentation and drivers license with you to your visit. 
Some insurance plans require that you have a referral from your primary care physician in order to receive 
obstetrical/gynecological care. Services or treatments may be recommended by your physician that your 
insurance does not cover.  You will be responsible for the payment of those services.  If you are uncertain 
about the need for a referral or covered services, please call your insurance company or our office. 
 
You should receive a letter with instructions on filling out your personal history online prior to your visit. 
Please arrive 45 minutes prior to your scheduled visit if you have not filled out your history online at home. 
You may take that 45 minutes to fill it out in our office prior to your visit. If you do not arrive early to fill out 
your history, you may have to reschedule your appointment due to time constraints. 
 
During your visit, please feel free to ask any questions or share any concerns you might have. Your health 
care is a partnership and we are counting on you to take an active role in your good health. This includes 
freely discussing symptoms as well as leading a healthy lifestyle. We look forward to meeting you, and 
providing excellent obstetrical and gynecologic care for you. If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to call our office. 
 
Our office is located 1 block east of the 101 freeway on Thomas Road, in the Estrella Medical Plaza Building 
1. Our suite is on the first floor off the main lobby. Plenty of parking is available. 
 
Sincerely, 

The Staff and Physicians of West Valley Women’s CareWest Valley Women’s CareWest Valley Women’s CareWest Valley Women’s Care 
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Raymond D. Suarez, M.D.                                  
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Cari Cowling, M.D. 
Heather Andrews, M.D. 
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Zamyra Lambert, P.A.C. 
Micki Sund, C.N.M. 
Tori White, C.N.M. 
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9305 W. Thomas Rd., Suite 155 
Phoenix, AZ   85037 

Phone: (623) 936-1780                        
Fax: (623) 936-9116  

 
 
 

www.westvalleywomenscare.com 

                                            


